
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

ESMA launched the process for renewing its Securities and Markets 
Stakeholder Group 

 
 

The European Securities and Markets Authority (ESMA) launched the process for 
renewing its Securities and Markets Stakeholder Group (SMSG) which is made up of 
representatives from different sectors of the financial markets – market participants, 
academia, consumers, investors, employees etc. – from across the European Union. 
The composition of the group should also have a broad geographical spread. All the 
documents are available at this link in the related documents section on the right. 
https://www.esma.europa.eu/press-news/esma-news/esma-seeks-candidates-its-
stakeholder-group 
 
The deadline for applications is 6 September 2018. The final decision on the 
composition of the SMSG is expected to be made by the ESMA Board of Supervisors 
in November 2018. 
 
Any additional request for information should be addressed to ESMA. 
 
Nicosia, July 24, 2018 
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